
 

DIGITAL LETTER 

 
 
 

From: Campus Living <living@lclark.edu> 
Date: Wed, Aug 24, 2022 at 12:29 PM 
Subject: Returning Student Move-in On Saturday 8/27 and Sunday 8/28 

 
Good Afternoon Continuing LC Students Living On-Campus, 
 
If you are arriving this weekend (Saturday/Sunday) to move in between the hours of 9AM and 4PM you should come to 
Maggie's courtyard between East and Roberts Halls for Campus Living check-in.  
 
Please head to that location rather than directly to your assigned building. 
 
We will have room keys there, be doing COVID screening, and hope to also have new access cards for students who did 
not already have a tap enabled cards. If we don't have your card at check-in we will refer you to Campus Safety to get 
your new card. 
 
If you are arriving after 4PM you will need to head to Campus Safety to get your keys and access card. 
As a reminder take your COVID test in the 48 hours before you arrive on campus! 
Thank you, 
  
The Campus Living Team 
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